
Gradual Transfer of Control 

 

Applicant is a non-profit, non-stock corporation governed by a self-perpetuating board of 

directors.  This transfer of control application is filed on a pro forma basis pursuant to the FCC’s 

policy and practice governing gradual changes in non-profit licensee boards of directors.  The 

FCC last approved a 13-member board for Rio Grand Bible Institute, Inc. (RGBI) in 2013 in 

BTCED-10130405AAB.  Gradually since that time, new directors have been added as the terms 

of others expired or they resigned.  Since 2013, RGBI acquired a new station, and the approved 

boards for that station compared to the other three are different.  To capture the changes since 

2013, and align the FCC approved board members for all four RGBI stations, RGBI respectfully 

requests approval for the new 13-member board of directors as set forth herein. 


